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A Message from the Principal 
 

Welcome to our new students and families 

We have had a busy and productive start to the 2019 school year. I would like to take this 

opportunity to give a special welcome to our Reception students, newly enrolled children and their 

parents, caregivers and families. We look forward to a wonderful year at Karrendi Primary School. 

50th Birthday Celebrations 

We are looking forward to our 50th Birthday celebrations on February 23rd. A staff committee has 

been very busy preparing for and organising this special event. Many thanks to this group, our staff 

for their support and organisation and Governing Council members, staff parents and caregivers 

who have been involved in aspects such as letterbox drops and promoting this special event in the 

community and with businesses.  

School Background… 

The school opened on 11th February 1969 under the name of Parafield Gardens East Primary 

School on land which was once used for farming. The opening enrolment was 400 students with 

twelve teachers under the leadership of the principal, Mr Jack Kearney. After much negotiation by 

the School Council, a change of school name came in 1979. Karrendi means, ‘fly like a bird.’ We are 

really looking forward to celebrating the past and current contexts of our schools, connecting with 

former scholars, staff and families and sharing and looking at photos and memorabilia. We hope to 

see you there! 

Regards, 

 
Mandy Alcorn - Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 1 
 

Week 4 

Wed 20/2 

Special Lunch 
 

Sat 23/2 

50th 

Anniversary 

Celebrations 
 

Week 5 

Wed 27/2 

AFL Clinics 

Rms 3, 5, & 7 
 

Fri 1/3 

AFL Clinics 

Rms 17 & 20 
 

Swimming SAPSASA 
 

Week 6 

Tues-Fri 

Virtual Reality 

Incursion 
 

Wed 6/3 

AFL Clinics 

Rms 3, 5, & 7 

 

Fri 8/3 

AFL Clinics 

Rms 17 & 20 
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A Message from Mr Perri 
 

Hi there! 

 

Welcome students and families to 2019! Whether you’re returning or are new to Karrendi Primary School, it’s 

great to have you here! It’s been great to see our students engaged in swimming lessons over the past two 

weeks, showing our school values each day.  

 

SRC 

With a new school year comes a new SRC; classes are currently voting for students who they believe should 

represent them in SRC meetings. Our first SRC meeting will take place on Wednesday in week 5. I can’t wait 

to get started and am looking forward to hearing the great ideas our SRC have in store for Karrendi in 2019! 

 

See you next time, 

Mr Perri  



 

 

 


